Lowara CUS417/22.7 NATIONAL COMMITTEE OF THE UNITED STATES FOR THE RESTORATION OF THE UNIVERSITY OF LOUVAIN SECRETARY'S OFFICE Executive Committee 407 WEST 117TH STREET NICHOLAS MURRAY BUTLER Chairman NEW YORK CITY DARWIN P. KINGSLEY GEORGE BARR BAKER THOMAS W. LAMONT SAMUEL R. BERTRON THE RT. REV. WILLIAM T. MANNING VICTOR J. DOWLING THE MOST REV. PATRICK J. HAYES HERBERT PUTNAM HENRY S. HASKELL, Secretary September 21, 1923 Dr. Harvey Cushing, The Peter Bent Brigham Hospital. Boston, Mass. Dear Dr. Cushing, I am glad to reply to your inquiry of the 17th relative to the beginnings of the project to rebuild the library of the University of Louvain. The enclosed memorandum sets forth succinctly the facts. It seems probable that Sir William Osler's interest was awakened by early refugees who went to Oxford from Louvain and that his activities were a result of their appeals to him. We have no formal records on this aspect of the matter. Sincerely/yours, No chakes hung Butter